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NEWSLETTER 19 7th May 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Firstly I would like to say thank you for your kind 

and generous donations to the Nepal earthquake 

appeal.  We  also raised a grand total of £373.50 a 

fantastic amount.  Fulford have asked for no more 

donations at present as they have been over-

whelmed by the quantity arriving from all the clus-

ter schools.   Daisy Smith is organising a cake stall 

for this Friday 8th May, all proceeds will go to the 

Nepal appeal.  This will be in the downstairs hall at 

3.30pm. 

Another Huge Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would also like to thank Peter Moody & Co estate agents who 

have kindly donated £900 to subsidise all our class trips this year 

Special Lunch Thursday 21st May 
Sticky Chicken Wrap 

Or 
Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

Served with Potato Wedges, Peas, Sweetcorn 
************************** 

Chocolate Muffin 

Dates for Diary: 

Year 3/4 Yorkshire Museum 11th May Mrs Englemans Class  

       12th May Miss Teale/Mrs Ekers Class

       13th May  Mr Snowden’s Class                                 

  Class Photo’s Thursday 4th June   

WOODWIND LESSONS AT FISHERGATE 

 

 

 

 

This week in school we were treated to a wood-
wind demonstration in assembly by Rosie Lynch. 
Rosie is an Approved Tutor with City of York  
Council.  She is an oboe specialist, classically 
trained, and is available as a peripatetic or a    
private tutor, to teach oboe, flute, clarinet, alto 
saxophone and recorder (descant, treble, tenor). 
Available for individual lessons, or group lessons 
(between two and four students), please contact 
Rosie on 07974 228145 or email her at 
rosielynch1@gmail.com  

Morrison Knife Sticker Offer 

Mrs Pitts is running cooking club, and is asking if you have any 

spare stickers that you don’t need school would really appreciate 

these, to enable us to get some knifes for cooking club. 

Best Wishes 

 

Sarah Dixon 

(Acting Headteacher) 
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